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June 18, 2025 

Dear Wisconsin Department of Workforce Development,  

I am writing on behalf of Microsoft to express our full support for gener8tor Management, 

LLC and their inclusion on the State of Wisconsin’s Eligible Training Provider list.  

We have had a positive experience with the gener8tor Skills program and are impressed 

by the quality and relevance of the training they provide. We support the following 

programs:  

• IT Support/Help Desk  

• IT Admin  

• IT Fundamentals 

• Data Analytics 

• Project Management 

These programs align well with the evolving needs of today’s workforce and equip 

participants with in-demand skills that are critical to our industry. Should you have any 

questions or require additional information, please feel free to contact me at 

920.205.9726 or michelle.schuler@microsoft.com. 

Sincerely, 

Michelle Schuler 

Microsoft TechSpark Wisconsin 

Microsoft TechSpark Fellows 
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